
 

POLICE MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Date:  June 12, 2022 

To:  San Diego Media 

From:  Chula Vista Police Department 

Contact: Agent Brian Carter 

Phone: 619-476-5321 

Fax:  619-409-5435 

Subject: Fatal Traffic Collision (500 Naples Street), Case#2207602 

 

Message:  

On June 11th, 2022 at approximately 11:22pm, the Chula Vista Police Department received several calls 

regarding a vehicle versus pedestrian traffic collision in the 500 Block of Naples Street. Several calls indicated 

that there was a pedestrian down in the roadway. Police arrived on scene within approximately one minute, 

where they began rendering lifesaving measures. The suspect vehicle fled the scene prior to officer arrival and 

the suspect is still outstanding. Paramedics began rendering aid to the victim, but she ultimately succumbed to 

her injuries and was pronounced deceased on scene.  The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau was called to the 

scene to investigate the collision.   

 

The name of the decedent is being withheld pending notification to family members. The cause of the collision 

has not yet been determined. The Chula Vista Police Traffic Bureau is currently investigating the collision. 

Anyone that witnessed the collision or has additional information is asked to contact the Chula Vista Police 

Department Traffic Bureau at 619-476-5321.   

 

 

 
 

 
 
Prepared By: Officer Ryan Culver  Approved By: Lt. L. Barrett 
Copies Sent To: San Diego Media  Date/Time: 06/12/2022 0315 Hrs 

 


